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Henry Vrl. Blackburn, M.D.
Director Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Un i vers i ty of M i nnesota
Mi nneapol is, Mi nnesota

Dear Henryi

Thank you so much for comi ng out to be

one of our honored guests at the Western
Cardiac Conference, It was delightful seelng
you and I am sure everyone enjoyed your
superb I ecture that y0u gave.

Come back again when you can stay longer.
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